
From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric
Subject: FW: Public notifications for permit modification
Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 12:30:40 PM
Attachments: _doc_20140127145736.pdf

Lighting Resources.mp3

Hello Eric,
Please insert into OCULUS the attachments and all these e-mails under permit application related
documents.
 
The facility I.D: FLR 000 070 565
The subject: The Public Notice (News Paper and Radio).
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks.
Bheem
 

From: Kothur, Bheem 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 4:06 PM
To: Bahr, Tim
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; White, John; Echevarria, Edgar
Subject: FW: Public notifications for permit modification
 
Hello Tim,
For your information,
The PN for Lighting Resources, LLC permit modification:
News Paper January 15, 2014 and the Radio was January 18, 2014.
 
Thanks,
Bheem
 

From: Jason Muhlenkamp [mailto:jason.muhlenkamp@lightingresourcesinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 3:20 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Susan Richard; Bonnie Bishop-Clark; Tripp, Anthony
Subject: Public notifications for permit modification
 
Hello Bheem,
 
I hope this email finds you doing well.  I have attached the affidavits from the newspaper and radio
station.  I am sending the originals via Fed EX overnight with the pick-up confirmation being OCFA84
and the tracking # being 797732322190.  The notification was published in the Ocala Star Banner on

January 15th and the announcement was aired by JVC Broadcasting on January 18th .  I apologize for
the delay, but it was a struggle getting the affidavit from the radio station.  If you need anything
else, please let me know.  Thanks
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Jason Muhlenkamp
Branch Manager
Lighting Resources

1007 SW 16th Lane
Ocala, FL  34471
o-352-509-3001
f-352-509-3012
www.lightingresourcesinc.com
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